
 

 

 
 
                        
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Films are now a compulsory part of the English syllabus for all students in New South Wales 
schools.  Therefore, as part of our syllabus programming we anticipate showing a range of ‘G’ and 
‘PG’ rated films for students in Years 7 and 8, and ‘M’ and ‘MA’ rated films to students in Years 9, 
10, 11 and 12.  You should be aware that movies with an ‘M’ or ‘MA’ rating are defined by the 
Commonwealth Censor as being recommended for mature audiences, 15 years and older.  These 
movies typically include violence and adult themes.   
 
If you do not wish your child to be involved in this activity the class teacher will provide alternate 
work that must be completed. Please indicate below and return to the note to the school if you DO 
NOT wish your child to view ‘M’ or “MA’ films in class.  If you wish to discuss the particular films 
involved, or if you have any other concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.     
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Lisa Mullan      
(English Head Teacher)    
………………………………………………………………………………..…………………………….. 

Toormina High School Permission Note 
 
 

I do not wish for my son/daughter _____________________________ to view ‘M’ and ‘MA’ rated 

films as part of their English programs. 

 

Signed: ________________________  Date: ______________________ 

 


